Dear Friends,

We pray that each of you have a blessed holiday season!

How wonderful the Lord has been to us this year. We were able to get into our new home and are really enjoying God's blessings. Brother Whetstone has recuperated so well from his hip surgery and been able to be back in meetings sooner than we had expected. We are so thankful for God's provisions and for allowing us to be one of His servants.

We are grateful to each one of you who labor so faithfully along with us and trust that you have had a prosperous year in your ministries. We praise the Lord for each of you and for the joy of working together for the same purpose of seeing souls saved and Christians encouraged.

May you enjoy this special time of year with your family and friends is our prayer. We love you and wish you a blessed New Year.

In His Service,

Brother Danny and Darleen Whetstone